
 

Pompano Cowboys Booster Club 
951 NW 27th Avenue 

Pompano Beach, FL  33069 
Pompanocowboys1@gmail.com 

954-786-7882 
 
To:  Mayor Lamar Fisher 
       City of Pompano Beach 
 
Re: Renaming 9th Court 
May 21, 2017 

 

Greetings Mayor: 

As you may know, the Pompano Cowboys Booster Club would like to proceed in having 9th Court 
renamed to Lamar Jackson Court.  Lamar grew up in the Pompano area and played football for the 
Pompano Eagles (1 year) and the Pompano Cowboys for his remaining time in the youth league.  
Lamar is a graduate of Boynton High School and will be a junior this coming fall at Louisville 
University.  In 2016, Lamar received the highest honor given in college by receiving the Heisman 
trophy award.  Till this day, this young man visits the Pompano area to help the youth in our area.  
We are excited to continue to honor this young student-athlete by renaming this street after him 
as he is a stellar role model for our kids to follow. 

Currently, we do not have the funds to commit to renaming the street sign and would like to ask 
you for your help with getting this done.   

Our community is very proud of Lamar and would like to do something memorable and long 
lasting! By renaming the street where he once played football would make the community have 
something to be proud of for a long time! 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance.  I can be reached at 
pompanocowboys1@gmail.com or 754-214-9084. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelvin Adams 
Kelvin Adams 
President 
Pompano Cowboys Booster Club 
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